For your information attached is the comments from the Tooele County
Recorder on the new Conveyance forms.
I would suggest that our forms be reviewed with the Realtor groups as well
as the County Recorders.

Lee

-----Original Message-----
From: CPeshell@co.tooele.ut.us [mailto:CPeshell@co.tooele.ut.us]
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2008 3:54 PM
To: lbrown@usmagnesium.com
Subject: water doc



Lee,

Sorry that it has taken so long to get back with you.  Your proposed form
(Conveyance of Water Rights) seems to be very thorough.    I would hope
that the buyer and seller know or have access to that information.

I don't know how you propose to get it in the hands of the real estate
agents or escrow officers in order for it to be a part of the closing
package.  They are the ones that need it.    Even if it does get recorded,
does the state want us to send them a copy.  I don't think that part will
change.   What do you expect to have happen from recording this document?

The property owner has so little knowledge of what is expected of him as
far as the State Division of Water Rights  is concerned.  I don't know how
they (the owners) will ever get on the same page with the Division of Water
Rights.  There is almost too much to learn .

Keep me updated as to where you are with this form.

Calleen



